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(~~. Blumer) 

No. 1 w. Franklin Street. 

Baltinore, Dec. 29th, 1899. 

Dear Doctor:-

It was entirely an oversight that the American Medico-Psychological 

Society was omitted from the Committee. Bowditch and Keen and I talked the 

matter over, and we agreed that it would be best to make the members of the 

Comnittee the Surgeons-General, the President of the American Medical 

Association, the President of the Congress of American Physicians and Surgeons. 

and the Presidents of the Societies constituting the Congress. This we 

thought would give a very fair representation of the profession. Then at 

the meeting I brought the matter up again, and our action was confirmed. One 

addition was suggested, as there was a section of dentistry, that the Presi-

dent of the American Dental Association should be asked also. We shall have 

another meeting in May, and I shall very gladly bring up the question again. 

With kind regards, 

Sincerely yours, 

w.o. 


